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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Member of the EHS Class of ’54,

We are preparing a scrapbook to celebrate the 50th anniversary our graduation from EHS.

We’d like the scrapbook to include brief biographical information for each class member. The enclosed write-up’s on Peggy (Kline) Duck and me are examples of what we have in mind. The enclosed are just rough photocopies. The actual pages of the scrapbook will look better than these.

Please take a few minutes to fill out the enclosed questionnaire. If some of the questions are not applicable to you or if you’d prefer not to answer some of the questions, just skip those questions.

We will make the scrapbooks available to all who return the questionnaires, and we plan to mail the scrapbooks at least a month prior to the June 2004 reunion. 

As you can see, we’d like to include a “recent” photo. Any picture taken within the last five years or so would be okay. Would you please send us a photo? We promise to return it to you within a few days after we get it. I have a scanner, so I can reduce the copy to the size we need without sending it to a photo shop. Any picture of you will do.  With the scanner, I can easily crop out everything except you for the scrapbook picture.

The enclosed questionnaire will take only a few minutes to complete. A SASE is enclosed for your convenience. If you don’t have a photo to send, please mail us the questionnaire anyway although it would be great if you could include a photo. 

When we receive the questionnaire from you, we will write a draft of your biographical information and send the draft to you for your approval. We will not print any biographical information about you without first obtaining your approval of the text.

Thanks very much for your help.

Sincerely,

Bill Hoke

